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As of the 1st of July, Deutsche Post DHL Group will be renamed DHL Group.

The new name reflects the transformation the
Group has gone through in the past years and
pays tribute to the focus on its national and
international logistics activities as a driver for
future growth. The Deutsche Post brand will
continue to be used internally on the German
market. 

More information: https://www.dpdhl.com
/en/media-relations/press-releases

/2023/deutsche-post-dhl-group-renames-
to-dhl-group.html

As of June 14, Posten Norge AS changed its
company name to Posten Bring AS. The
brands Posten and Bring will remain
unchanged. The name change will highlight
the important role played by the logistics
business.
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